
     

 

 

31 July 2024 

 

Last call for school survey… 

It is really important to us that every family 

completes one survey in our school every year. 

Please give us 5 to 10 minutes of your time to give us your opinion about the focus and direction of 

the management of our school… 
https://forms.gle/ELGdnebrrSdPCAZV9 

We have not reached our desired amount of responses yet (our aim is 100+). Please help us to 

reach our target so that we can take your opinion into consideration.  

 

Preschool tent day… 

Our preschoolers will be “camping out” on Friday and building tents from scratch. Please can each 

of our preschool pupils bring the following items to school on Friday: 

1. An old broom, mop or broom pole 

2. An old sheet  

3. Ten washing pegs 

Please label every item that you would like to have returned.  

The pupils usually have bucket-loads of fun building their 

“houses” and pretending to “camp out” at school. Enjoy the 

magic!  

D6 Upgrade… 

Please remember to upgrade your D6 App through your App store. If 

you experience problems with the D6 App after upgrading, let us know 

as soon as possible so that we can assist from our side. The D6 group 

assures us that although they have a blue and a grey app in the various 

app stores, both apps will function in exactly the same way going 

forward.  

Soccer parents meeting… 

Coach Devin would like to have a meeting with our soccer parents or prospective 

soccer parents, tonight at 18h00. Please click on the link to attend. Meeting ID: 

261 236 6200 

Passcode: 123456 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/2612366200?pwd=cXd4Wi9XUk5vTFIvK2w3Q2NESC9xZz09&omn=78563342143 

 

Garde 5-7, off to the zoo! 

Our senior pupils are off to the Johannesburg Zoo next week Thursday. Please 

complete and return your indemnity form for this fun-filled field-trip.  

 

https://forms.gle/ELGdnebrrSdPCAZV9
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/2612366200?pwd=cXd4Wi9XUk5vTFIvK2w3Q2NESC9xZz09&omn=78563342143


Cake sale for Grade 1-7… 

Teacher Estelle thanks her parents for their wonderful support in last week’s 

cake sale. You really made her proud with your generous donations. 

This week Friday, we have Grade 5 (both classes) and Grade 2S (Miss van 

Staden) hosting. This means that all our primary school pupils can participate and 

enjoy this yummy treat. If we have left-overs, we will sell to our preschool 

kiddies as well.  

 
Reading programme and pizza reminder… 

Remember to return your bookbag tomorrow morning. Please report 

badly damaged books to us on:  

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8 

or with a general email if you’d prefer.  

We will also take Friday’s pizza orders tomorrow at the office for 

R35 as usual.   

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

The Staff of Solid Foundations 
admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com  

011-976-5300 

 

 

Classifieds… 
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